
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 September 2006 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 UPPER RICCARTON DOMAIN 
 
  The Board received a letter from Ken Smith, a resident of Worthy Street, regarding the impact of 

cricket being played in the Upper Riccarton Domain. 
 
  It was decided that the Chairperson would respond in writing to the issues raised. 
 
 2.2 YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SCHEME RECIPIENT 
 
  The Board received a letter from Laura Ashton, a recipient of a youth development scheme 

grant, thanking the Board for its funding contribution. 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


